
 

 

22 January 2025                       PRPS2025/LM/010 

 

Through the Principal 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Chinese Reading Programme - Subscription of Magazines and eZhishi Portal 

As part of your child/ward's Chinese Language supplementary reading resources, he/she would be 

required to subscribe to a biweekly magazine at $28 per annum. This will also include the subscription 

to the eZhishi learning portal. 

 

Your child/ward will be reading the magazine as part of our Structured Reading Programme in class.  

His/Her Chinese Language teacher will also be using the magazine as a resource to further strengthen 

your child's reading competency. After which, your child/ward may keep the magazine at home for 

further reinforcement.  

 

Please complete the attached consent form and submit it to your child/ward’s Chinese Language 

Teacher by 31 January 2025.  If your child/ward is a Singaporean and you have established an Edusave 

Enrichment Programme Standing Order, once your consent to your child/ward’s participation in the 

above programme is received, monies will be withdrawn from your child/ward’s Edusave account in 

accordance with your application. You will be notified by the school if there are insufficient funds in 

your child/ward’s Edusave account, and payment by other means is necessary. If your child/ward is a 

non-Singaporean, the payment will be deducted from GIRO. Please note that once your child/ward 

subscribes, no part or whole of the fee will be refunded.  

 

Please feel free to approach your child/ward's Chinese Language teacher should you need further 

clarifications.  

 

Thank you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs Jovis Lim-Tan Toon Lin 

Subject Head of Chinese and Tamil Languages 

 


